From: Kim Daigle [mailto:kimdaigleO0@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:04 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: No more garages in Borden-Carleton

We do NOT need another garage in Borden-Carleton. Cerettis and Howatts is all we need. If DP Murphy
wants he could put a Wendy's and Tim's for us to support. Leave our family run businesses alone.

Kim Daigle
Borden-Carleton



